
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 15, 2025 

 

FUSIA Communications, Inc. 

2391 Bell Boulevard, #5 

Bay Terrace, NY 11360 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is an honor to extend my congratulations to FUSIA Communications on the occasion of 

its 17th Annual Graduation & Inauguration Dinner. It marks another milestone in their 

longstanding commitment to fostering diplomacy, global understanding, and the 

professional development of young people through international exchange. 

 

Since 2002, FUSIA has served as a bridge between cultures, connecting young adults 

from around the world with U.S. organizations in pursuit of mutual learning and 

collaboration. Their work represents the best of people-to-people diplomacy, empowering 

the next generation of global leaders while enriching the institutions that host them. 

 

My office has proudly welcomed FUSIA interns yearly, and I can personally attest to the 

professionalism, creativity, and international perspective they bring to our work. These 

interns are not only eager to learn, but they consistently make meaningful contributions to 

our team and help us better serve our diverse community. 

 

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to President Elizabeth Kay and the entire 

FUSIA team for their tireless dedication to cultivating global talent and building 

international bridges through work-based exchange. Their leadership and vision continue 

to open doors for countless young people. 

 

Congratulations once again, and my wishes for continued success in the future. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Sandra Ung 

Council Member 

District 20 
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